
PROVINCIAL REPORT OF DACIA  

BY LEGATUS PRO PRAETORE CN. CORNELIUS LENTULUS 

1. Number of current Nova Roman citizens in your provinces:  

 

9 

 

2. Web addresses of the main internet forum of the province, and all additional provincial 

forums that are public: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/dacia.novaroma.org 

 

2.1. Monthly average number of messages in the main provincial forum:  

 

4  

  

2. 2. Average number of Nova Roman citizens posting per month:  

 

2 

 

2.3. Total number of members (citizens and peregrini combined) in the provincial forum:  

 

25 

 

3. Number of those real life gatherings in the reported period in which at least 5 citizens of the 

province participated:  

 

   0 

 

4. Reenactment groups that officially cooperate with the province (friend, allied, or fully Nova 

Roman legions; allied or fully Nova Roman gladiatorial groups). Other type of partnerships 

should be listed here, as well: 

 

Legio I Adiutrix (Asociația Terra Apulum) 

 allied legion 

 

5. Names of all candidates for the governorship: 

 

  Cn. Cornelius Lentulus, for the time being. Current provincial quaestor K. 

Quirinius Dasius is being trained and prepared to be appointed next. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/dacia.novaroma.org


COMMENTARII CN. CORNELI LENTULI LEGATI PRO PRAETORE 

 

 

Cn. Cornelius Lentulus legatus pro praetore Daciae Sex. Lucilio et A. Tulliae consulibus et 

senatui Rei Publicae Novae Romanae s. p. d.  

 

Si valetis et res publica valet, nos et Dacia valemus. 

 

Most esteemed consuls and patres conscripti, I am very happy to report you great news! I have 

successfully recruited an excellent reenactment legion for Dacia, under the command of my 

provincial quaestor K. Quirinius Dasius who is very dedicated to the cause of Nova Roma. We are 

going to hold many events, programs, conventions and festivals under the flag of Nova Roma with 

our new Dacian legion, and I am training and preparing K. Quirinius to become the next governor 

when he is ready and the province is all set. Even better news is that we are in negotiations with 

several other Romanian Roman reenactment groups about possible affiliation, including the Legio 

II Traiana Fortis and some others. 

 

It is scheduled and planned that our new allied legion in Dacia will swear an oath of allegiance to 

the Nova Roman Republic and they will celebrate the establishment of this new legion for Nova 

Roma in a public festival very soon. 

 

During the course of the year, there will be several events which will from now on serve as official 

events for Nova Roma in Dacia. 

 

In the previous year, we had an interprovincial event with the quaestor of Britannia, C. Petronius 

Stephanus Turpilianus, and it is planned that we are going to hold it again this year. 

 

As far as a the organization of the online activity is concerned, I have established a provincial 

Facebook group as the main communication channel, but this needs much more work, as it is very 

seldom used by our Dacian citizens. Most communication so far happened via private chat and 

email messages. 

 

In conclusion, our work in Dacia has been a complete success and we are looking forward to hear 

even better news, and many more of them, in the upcoming period. 

 

 

 

Cn. Cornelius Lentulus 
LEGATUS PRO PRAETORE 

PROVINCIA DACIA 

 

 
 


